
March 14,200O 

From: 

President, Oregon Council Of The Blind 
999 Glenlyn Dr. 
Williams, Or. 97544 

Mail: 
John A. Fleming 
President, Oregon Council Of The Blind 
106 N.W. F st. 
PMB # 258 
Grants Pass, Or. 97526 
Phone: 541-846-698 1 
Email bj2kiowa@cdsnet.net 

To: 
Magalie Roman Salas, 
Office of the Secretary, 
Federal Communications Commission, 
445 Twelfth Street, SW., lVV-A325, 
Washington, DC. 20554. 

Dear Secretary of the Federal Communications Commission 

I am a 56 year old veteran and I am totally blind. I am in favor of 
Descriptive Video. For a blind person it is the best way to enjoy TV to 
it’s fullest. I support the 
proposed descriptive video rules under MM docket number 99-339. 
Thank you for taking time for this matter. 

Sincereiy 

on Council bf The BI d 
%I 


